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 At Robert Le Kyng we understand that every child is different and every stage of childhood can 
present its own unique challenges! Parenting isn’t an easy job and at times things can get tough 
which is when as a parent or carer you may want a little extra support or guidance. 

 As a Parent Support Advisor I can: 

 Provide a listening ear to parents/carers in a confidential, non-judgmental way 
 Meet parents/carers in school and at home to provide ongoing support 
 Work as a link between home and school to foster a positive relationship 
 Discuss issues and concerns and help develop strategies to help you, your child and your  

   family around behaviour management, sleep routines and positive parenting 
 Suggest services and other agencies available who could help and support you in a range 

   of situations 
 Refer to food banks and other organisations that provide practical support 
 Aid and encourage good attendance 

We would encourage all parents/carers to get in touch, especially to let the school know about 
anything important that is happening at home. We want our children to be settled and ready to 
learn and will support you with any home situation that may affect your children’s ability to do 
this. 

Parents/carers do not need to be referred, instead can contact myself, Tara Ward - Parent 
Support Advisor directly via the school office, or by emailing psa@robertlekyng.swindon.sch.uk 

 

 

Congratula-
tions to Miss 
Spooner our 
teacher in 
Class 11 who 
got married 
on 15th Janu-
ary 2022.  

We wish her 
and her hus-
band a very 
happy life to-
gether. 

 

 

 

Has your child lost their glasses? 

 

If you recognize these glasses as your 
childs’, please come to the office where 
they can be reunited with their owner! 
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Can you please ensure that all correspondence is sent to  
officerlk@robertlekyng.swindon.sch.uk 

Covid update 

After talking at length with Public Health this week, we have been made aware that 
headaches and tummy upsets are early common symptoms in children with the   
Omicron variant of Covid 19. Please monitor your child for any symptoms and do not send 
them in if they are unwell. 

We would be grateful if as many children as possible 
could complete a lateral flow test at the start of each 
week if they are able to and if symptomatic please fol-
low up with a PCR.  If a member of the household re-
ceives a positive result, we would ask you to test your 
child daily for 7 days. We understand this is not possi-
ble for all children but the more children that do, the 
greater chance we have of minimising infection within 
the school. 

Thank you 


